
Notice of Public Meeting

NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE FLAGSTAFF MONTESSORI
BYLAWS REVIEW MEETING

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the
Flagstaff Montessori Governing Board and the Public that the Flagstaff
Montessori Bylaws Review Sub-Committee will hold a meeting open to the public
on the 29th of September 2023, at 8:30AM, at 850 N. Locust Street, Flagstaff, Az
86001.

A copy of the agenda for the meeting will be available at 850 N. Locust Street,
Flagstaff, Az 86001 at least twenty-four (24) hours in advance of the meeting.

Dated this 27th day of September 12:00PM

By Flagstaff Montessori Head of School, Whitney Owens

Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation, such as a
sign language interpreter, by contacting 928-226-1212

http://www.azleg.gov/FormatDocument.asp?inDoc=/ars/38/00431-02.htm&Title=38&DocType=ARS

